

Monday Mailer #23 - February 2, 2015







SCHOOL SURVEY: YOUR VOICE COUNTS!

All families should have received the annual school survey in backpacks. If you have not, please contact our front office at 443-642-3600 or just drop by. This survey helps us collect important information and we need your response! The deadline for completion is Feb 27. The survey can also be completed online:

www.k12insight.com/SchoolSurveyParent

You can complete the survey online at your convenience at home, OR you can use the computer in our Family Resource Room (just off the cafeteria) to complete the online version of the survey any time.

The survey will ask for our school number - Creative City is School # 384.

Are you supporting Creative City while you shop?











SAVE THE DATE - COMING SOON!

Thursday, Feb 5, 6:00pm - Middle School Preview Potluck

Monday, Feb 9, 6:00pm – Board of Directors meeting, open to public

Tuesday, Feb 10, 6:00pm – Lottery drawing for next school year

Monday, Feb 16 - Tue, Feb 17 - SCHOOL CLOSED

Saturday, Feb 21, 8:30am – Third Saturday Clean-Up

Sun, Feb 22, 3:00 – 5:00pm – School Family Association meeting. Childcare provided, bring a snack to share!

Sunday, March 8, 2:00pm – Johns Hopkins Symphony Orchestra concert for children & families.

Saturday, March 28, 1:00 – 3:00pm – All-student art show at The Walters Art Museum!

YOU'RE INVITED: MIDDLE SCHOOL PREVIEW POTLUCK!

Did you know that a group of school parents and advisors have been working on a proposal to expand Creative City to include middle school grades? Our hope is that we will be able to offer middle grades by the time our current 3rd grade students are old enough for 6th grade.

Want to learn more? Come to a special **Middle School Preview Potluck** on **Thurs 2/5 at 6:00pm** to get a sneak peak of the plan being developed. This will also be an important chance for us to get input from you, our school families, to make sure our plan can reflect your ideas and input.

Contact Marisa at MCanino@bcps.k12.md.us or 443-642-3602 for more information.



Creative City has begun to use Class Messenger as a way to distribute information and share news quickly and easily with school families. Class messenger is web-based and is also an app for smart phones; families can choose to receive information via email, text message, push notification, or by accessing it on the web. It can be used on your mobile device, or your computer, or both! Sign-up for FREE at www.ClassMessenger.com OR download the free app.

Creative City's Class Code is HNQ45T

QUICK REMINDER ABOUT SNOW DAYS

On days when there is a delayed opening because of snow, doors open at 10:00am, classes begin at 10:15am, and Creative City does not serve school breakfast. Our kitchen is already preparing for lunch at this time.

Please ensure that students eat before they arrive at school on delay days.